
Department of Planning and Budget 
2017 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB 2362 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Pogge 
 

3.  Committee:  Transportation 

 

4. Title:  Registration of tow truck drivers 

 

5. Summary:   
 

  To operate a tow truck, a person must be registered with the Department of Criminal 

Justice Services (DCJS).  The proposed legislation would authorize the agency to provide a 

temporary registration or driver authorization document that would be effective upon the 

submission of an application for registration and would expire upon the issuance or denial of 

a permanent registration.   

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  None. 

 

7.  Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Indeterminate.  

 

8. Fiscal Implications:   

 

     To implement the proposed legislation, the agency would need to re-program its 

automated registration system. The potential cost of such re-programming is not known and 

would be paid from the nongeneral fund revenue derived from the application and renewal 

fees paid by tow truck drivers to support the program. 

   

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Criminal Justice 

Services 

   

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  None. 

 

11. Other Comments:  None. 

  
 Date:  1/26/2017 

  


